

## THE BISHOP'S SCHOOL, PUNE FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S OFFICE

TO: THE STUDENTS OF CLASSES X & XII - 2021-22 BATCH

## SUBJECT: INVITATION TO REGISTER ON ALUMNI PORTAL & ALUMNI ASSOCIATION

22<sup>nd</sup> July 2022

Dear Students

Greetings and Good Wishes!

You have just completed your studies in The Bishop's School which has molded you and set you free to spread your wings and soar great heights in your personal life and professional career.

As students you have witnessed alumni reunions held on the campus. You have also experienced and interacted with a few alumni during the career counselling sessions. This is a sign that alumni are an integral part of the Bishops family and it has always been a pleasure to see our alumni attending all school functions & events, whenever possible. You can be assured that your alma mater would always be happy to have you back in school, sharing experiences of your days here with nostalgia.

To effectively further the collaboration between the school and former students along with strengthening these bonds, the management has started the alumni association, as well an *official Facebook page/Instagram* "The Bishop's School Alumni Association".

You are encouraged to *register yourself on the school portal* <a href="http://thebishopsschool.org/alumni/">http://thebishopsschool.org/alumni/</a>. This would enable the school to keep in contact and reach out to each one of you.

Looking forward to your positive response by registering in great numbers, with keen eagerness to strengthen the "Old Boys/Girls Association."

Yours truly

JOEL EDWIN PRINCIPAL